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 Thank you, Chairperson, and our congratulations on your election. Our great 

appreciation goes to President Uhuru Kenyatta for his fine opening address and the 

warm welcome that we have had in Nairobi.  

 Also, our very best wishes to Director-General Azevêdo and our warmest 

welcome to our new member Kazakhstan, and soon the Republic of Liberia and the 

Islamic Republic of Afghanistan whose accession packages are being considered at 

this Ministerial Conference. We look forward to welcoming both nations to our WTO 

family. 

 This is a momentous Ministerial Conference, where we come together to 

 


